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A Hoffenberg 
PO BOX 37180 

Birnam Park 
South Africa 
2015 

5/3/92 

Dear Sir 

We thank you for the receipt of your submission received in 
February. 

You are hereby advised that your submission has been forwarded 
to Working Group 2. 

Yours Sincerely 

AW ere 
Murphy Morobe 
(Head: CODESA Administration) 

e 
CONVENTION FOR A DEMOCRATIC SOUTH AFRICA 

e 
PO Box 307, Isando, 1600, South Africa. 

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99. Fax (011) 397-. 

       


